Friends of Epping Upland School Project Climb Final Stages!

Dear Parents/Carers,

As you are all aware we have been working hard to raise money for Project Climb for the past two years. We now have a good amount of money in the pot and are very keen to complete this project so that your children have the equipment to play on from the spring of this year and that the current year 6s get to benefit from the equipment before they leave!

We have completed extensive research into equipment companies, material types, equipment layouts and features, and after discussions between the school and ourselves we now have a finalised plan which we are very excited to enclose!

The equipment itself is made from recycled plastic so not only is it environmentally friendly, which was important to us, it is also extremely durable (it comes with a 25 year guarantee) and it is very low maintenance. With the help of the bonded safety surfacing which we have opted for, we expect the children to be able to use the equipment all year round.

We need your help! As you can imagine, this equipment is not cheap even after securing a large discount from the supplier. Taking into account what we hope to raise from events over the next few months, we still expect to be a little short of the amount the equipment costs.

We are therefore asking if any parents, carers or companies would be willing to make donations specifically towards purchasing the equipment. If you know of or work for a company that would like to make a donation we would be happy to discuss ways of advertising the donation such as attaching a small plague to the equipment.

Donations can be made either by handing cash or a cheque to the school office using the form below. Cheques should be made payable to 'The Friends of Epping Upland School'. In addition, we have set up a fundraising page - www.gofundme.com/project-climb where you can make online donations ideally by the end of March. All donations no matter their size will be greatly appreciated.

If you wish to discuss any aspect of this matter with us further please email us at eppinguplandpta@gmail.com or speak to Emma Robinson, Claire Liggins or Melanie Ridley.

<u>Project Climb Donation</u>	
Name	•••••
I enclose a donation of £	